
 

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

Come Join Us 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Anne Weaver            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Sonia Yurak 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade)/CLOW:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose            (562) 884-9589 

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe & Lily Dang              (562) 493-2198 

                   (Brother/Sister)  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30p.m. 

By the East Church 

Door parking lot  
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

As we approach the middle of October, my thoughts and prayers are with you! 

 

Our parish financial statement is included in this bulletin for the 2020-2021 fiscal year, 

which ended June 30. This year’s statement reflects your tremendous generosity in the 

midst of all the struggles and difficulties during the pandemic. I’m so very grateful for 

your generosity of time, talent and treasure in caring for your Parish Family.   

 

As your Pastor, I have a duty to be a good steward of your financial gifts and all parish 

resources. During these past few years, you know how I have taken seriously my 

accountability to all parishioners with respect to your gifts. We are all grateful to our 

Parish Finance Council who support me and all of us with their expertise and wisdom 

in all things financial and pastoral. We meet six times a year and please join me in 

thanking and praying for our Finance Council: 

 

George Zualaga – Chair of the Finance Council 

Charleen Lawrence 

Stan Lawrence 

Tim McBride 

Mike Roide 

Joe Voigt – Parish Bookkeeper 

 

Next Sunday, at all Masses, a member of the Finance Council will offer the annual brief 

summary of our Parish Finances and they will be available after Mass to answer any of 

your inquiries or questions. You may also direct your concerns to Joe Voigt, our Parish 

Bookkeeper at joe@stjosephlb.org or call him at 562-594-4657, ext. 231. 

 

Thanks for blessing your Parish Family with your generosity. 

 

Gratefully,  

Msgr. Kevin 

mailto:joe@stjosephlb.org
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Our next Zoom meeting is  

Tuesday, November 9th at 7pm. 

We will discuss:  

 

Holy Envy by  

Barbara Brown Taylor  

 

 

It is a series of vignettes on Buddhism,  

Christianity, Hinduism, Islamism and Judaism 

which have influenced the author's view on 

Christianity. 

 All are welcome! 

For more info, email: agoodlife@msn.com  

St. Joseph’s Meditation Group now meets as a  

Zoom meeting every Tuesday at 7:00PM.   

No prior experience is necessary and newcomers  

are welcome to experience both the prayerful 

and calming benefits of this ancient  

Christian practice.  

   For more information please contact group 

leader, Frank McKown, at 

frmckown@gmail.com  

or 310-633-1744   

Book Club 
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LITURGICAL ENVIRONMENT                      

COORDINATOR MINISTRY 

Liturgical Environment Coordinator (LEC)    

oversees the environment and decoration of the 

church and other St. Joseph Sacred Spaces based 

on liturgical principles and according to the 

church seasons. The ministry requires some     

familiarity with church scheduling procedures. 

The ministry requires some physical labor and 

the person needs to be creative, proactive,    

flexible and work well with people of various 

skills. The LEC provides supervision during      

liturgical season preparation of church décor.   

 

As the LEC you will be a member of the Liturgy 

Committee, and asked to attend meetings as  

requested. Time commitment varies according to 

the liturgical season. This ministry for the most 

part is seasonal, with busy times at Christmas 

and Easter, which will require a greater time 

commitment.  

 

If you would like to learn more about this     

volunteer ministry, please contact Brenda, the 

Office Manager at 562-594-4657 or email her:   

brenda@stjosephlb.org 

Parish Ministry  

Opening  

Meditation Group 

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
mailto:frmckown@gmail.com
mailto:brenda@stjosephlb.org


“Whoever receives one child such as this in my 

name receives me.” Mt 18:5 

 

Nov. 6-7 – New Blanket Drive: Collecting new 

blankets for our Thanksgiving Food and 

Blanket Distribution and Homeless Ministry.   

Nov. 20 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution:  As a parish community, we will 

support 65 families for Thanksgiving, 

Christmas, and Easter. Can you help us 

deliver? Please contact Tom and Marie 

Newton (562) 209-1298 or email:  

tjn8343@gmail.com.  

Family Adoptions:  Can you adopt a family on 

a family-to-family basis for Thanksgiving, 

Christmas, and Easter?  Questions? Please call 

Donna Luciene at (562) 421-4993 or e-mail 

Amy Ford at amyford6331@yahoo.com. 

Skip-a-Meal Donations:  Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.   For many fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385.  

Movement For A Better World 

Talking about stranger danger 

 

The idea of “stranger danger” is often too broad 

a concept for children to grasp as not all 

strangers are dangerous, and children will always 

be meeting new people and on occasion may 

need to ask a stranger for help. Instead of issuing 

a blanket warning, try these tips for keeping 

children safe around people they do not know. 

If an unknown adult approaches them, have 

them check with a parent or known and trusted 

adult before engaging in conversation. This can 

be as simple as a quick look to the parent 

followed by a nod indicating that it is okay to 

interact. As an adult yourself, you can set a good 

example by talking first to parents, then to 

children in their care. This helps your own 

children see how trustworthy adults engage with 

children around their parents and helps them 

learn caution for adults who do not act in the 

same way. For more tips, request the 

VIRTUS
®
 article “Communication Tip No. 5: 

Stranger Danger” at lacatholics.org/did-you-

know. 

Safeguard The Children 
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St. Joseph Catholic School is committed to  

teaching the Whole Child… 

St. Joseph School News 

OCTOBER 10, 2021              Page  8      

7
th
 Grade Artists 

7
th
 & 8

th
 Grade Girls’ Volleyball Team 



Catholic Relief Services, Local Chapter 

 

Please consider a call to missionary discipleship. Help us build a more just world that reflects the 

kingdom of God.  Our Catholic Relief Services, San Pedro Region Chapter promotes locally, the 

global mission of CRS.  Questions? Call Tim Clark at 562-431-4385 for  information about our group 

from 8 other parishes in the San Pedro Region. We meet  online the 3rd Wednesday of every month.  

 

Please also, join us October 12th for a Mass to commemorate our chapter's first anniversary and 

celebrate our accomplishments.  Bishop Mark Trudeau will preside. Please see Mass information 

below. Live streaming will be available from the St. Cyprian website, stcyprianchurch.org.  

Catholic Relief Services 
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http://stcyprianchurch.org/



